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First Addition to Moyina Improvement District serves less than 300 service connections.
Two cross connection inspections are completed yearly. Back flow prevention devices are
properly installed and are inspected yearly by a certified inspector.

Our local ordinance, as hereby approved by the Board of First Addition to Moynia
Improvement District, prohibits water service to any premise on which a cross connection
exists without proper protection and will result in discontinuing water service to said
premise.

Inspections are completed by the City of Klamath Falls, Water Department, Randal Travis
Cross Connection Control, Steven D. Blum Inspector # 1130.



